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American Model United Nations
Historical Security Council – 1967

HSC-1961/PRST/2014/I
Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council, held on 7 April 1967, in connection with the Council’s consideration of the item entitled “The 
Situation in Palestine,” the President of the Security Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:

“The recent news of the escalation of tensions between Israel and Syria has been a cause of great concern for the Security Council. The 
body would like to note that is has expressed the desire to speak to all parties involved in the dispute: Israel, Jordan and Syria. We call now 
for an immediate ceasefire among all state and non-state actors involved. The international community condemns the use of violence, 
especially against civilians, and we request that all actors in the region bring their concern to the United Nations so that we may further 
negotiate for peace.”

The Security Council will continue to pay close attention to the developments. 

Passed by consensus, with one abstention
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